From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:14:27 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 8:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Victoria K

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This increase is outrageous. We can hardly afford Hydro as it is right now, let alone these increases. This is unfair
and completely unrealistic. Please do not do this to families.

-- Attachment --





